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April 14, 2022 
 
Craig Holdren  
Holden + Lietzke Architects  
craig@hl-arc.com 
RE: Lot E1 Wolovsky Residence – DRB Tentative Final Approval 
 
Dear Mr. Holdern, 
 
Thank you for submitting the final plans for the Wolovsky residence.  The Design 
Review Board has reviewed and has tentatively approved the plans that were submitted 
on December 22, 2021 with the following conditions:  
 

1. Prior to any occupancy, an as built plan set shall be submitted to the Design 
Review Board by a licensed Landscape Architect to confirm that installed 
landscaping is true and accurate to the plan set submitted on 12/22/2021. The 
individual who signs off on the as built plan set must provide a signed Landscape 
Architect Affidavit as well as provide a copy of the individuals license to practice 
within the United States. 

2. Design team or owners to coordinate Openlands portion of the driveway with the 
Conservancy to fully develop a construction plan. 

3. Design team to coordinate Civil and landscape scope as well as installation 
details, specifically, rainwater garden vs. dispersion trench. 

4. Design Team to verify tree screening installation within the property to ensure 
that the Barn and all other structures are properly screened. 

 
Prior to the commencement of construction, the above items must be completed and 
issued to the DRB for review and approval. If the items above are not in compliance, the 
DCS office will not grant a Pre-Construction Conference. 
If there are any changes, please digitally submit the revised plans to the DRB for review 
and approval. Once the owners are ready to start construction, please contact Design 
and Construction Services to set up a Pre-Construction meeting.    
 
Congratulations! It has been a pleasure working with your design team on this project. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 831-620-6825 or via email at 
Cdaroczy@SantaLuciaPreserve.com. 
 
Regards, 
Cameron A. Daroczy - Design and Construction Services Administrator  
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